November 24, 2015

Dear Neighbor:

Please come hear and comment upon a presentation concerning a temporary land use permit
application pertaining to the residence of Brad and Kim Lancaster, 18331 10% Ave. NE,
Shoreline, WA 98155. At this meeting, we will discuss the specific details and solicit your
comments upon the proposed temporary use permit.

MEETING INFORMATION:

Proposal: To temporarily locate a homeless encampment in the rear yard of the residence for a
period commencing in November 2015, and terminating in March 2015 or sooner.

Date: Saturday, December 5, 2015.
Time: 2:00 p.m. |

Location of Meeting: Shoreline Center, Hamlin Room.
18560 1% Ave. NE, Shoreline, WA 98155

The homeless encampment is United We Stand. The camp was forced to leave their former
premises on extremely short notice. United We Stand has a commitment from Haller Lake
Methodist Church to permit the camp to reside at their location in March 2015. Lancasters invite
you, in addition to the above-specified meeting, to come to the Lancaster residence to meet the
campers. Please call 206-367-3122 to arrange a time for such a visit.

Kim and I look forward to speaking with you.
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BRAD LANCASTER KINT CANCASTER







